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TECHNICAL BULLETIN

 A follow-up review of the FireNET Plus control panel by Underwriters Laboratories 
(UL) has revealed that the grounding conductors used in the panel do not meet UL 864 
requirements.  These conductors must be 12 AWG.   

 To address this matter, an update kit (AW-000107) has been developed.  The kit 
includes two pre-configured wiring assemblies and complete instructions for performing the 
upgrade.  To maintain UL compliance you must replace the grounding conductors using the 
AW-000107 kit for any affected FireNET Plus control panels. 

Hochiki America regrets any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Technical Support 
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1-800-845-6692 
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